
 
Legal Notice 

Town of Haddam 

Annual Budget Public Hearing 
 

Notice is hereby given to legal voters and/or taxpayers of the Town of Haddam that the Annual 

Budget Public Hearing has been scheduled for Wednesday, May 4, 2022 at 6:30 PM at the Haddam 

Volunteer Firehouse, Community Hall, 439 Saybrook Road, Higganum CT 06441 

 

Dated in Haddam, Connecticut this 21st day of April 2022 

 

Joseph Centofanti, Chairman  

Board of Finance 


